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R1 BUBBLE 
R1 bubble enjoyed the sunshine this 
week during their forest school ses-
sions. They made photo frames with 
pictures of a 'woodpecker' by Winston, 
a 'cross figure' by Bertie and Jannah 
made a 'smiling face' using the natural 
materials they found. They also made a 
bug house and are hoping that many 
mini beasts decide to pay it a visit over 
the coming weeks. 
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KWC YEAR 4&5 BUBBLE 
 Years 4 and 5 have taken the opportunity this week to try out Oxford Owl (a website with a huge variety 
of books to read) and have made full use of the audiobooks that have been provided as well. Many 

of the children have taking their drawing skills to the next level and have been 
practicing step by step drawing, shading and drawing to proportion. We are excit-
ed to see what the future holds for our budding artists.  

1P BUBBLE 
   We have had so much fun in our bubble this 
   week. We have been doing lots of our learn
   ing outside in the sunshine! 
   We have been applying our weaving skills 
   and have used natural materials to create 
   this amazing piece of art.   
 
We drew the Snail and the Whale’s  
journey from the Julia Donaldson’s  
book.  
 
We found grasshoppers, ladybirds and other mini- 
beasts in the nature garden. We enjoyed looking  
at them under the magnifying glasses. We made  
sure that all the creatures got back to their natural  
                             habitat, unharmed!  
 
          We love junk modelling  
          and we made this fanta- 
          stic train!  

YEAR 6 BUBBLE 
Children created visual diaries of activi-
ties they have done whilst in lockdown. 
Can you work out  each activity? 
Try creating your  own lockdown visual 
diary! 
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